
Do you believe in a fair go for all? Love music, singing, and dancing? Want to learn from 
amazing young people about their values and vision for the world? Open to self-discovery 
and experiencing something greater? Ready for growth and challenge? 
If you answered 'yes' to these questions, this is your opportunity to make a difference! 

AFAS IMMERSION 2023 

Invitation to Student & Parent Information Session 
Monday 22 May 7.30pm | St Thomas of Villanova Auditorium 

 
 
We warmly invite Year 10, 11 and 12 students and their families to the AFAS Immersion 
Information Evening on Monday, May 22.  
 
This evening will provide valuable information about the program, including its aims, itinerary, 
costs, and selection process. We'll also discuss our comprehensive planning to ensure the health, 
safety, and security of our students during the immersion. 
 
In addition, you'll have the opportunity to hear from parents and past participants about their 
reflections on the program. Our team will be available to answer any questions and guide you 
through the next steps. 

 
 
Full parental permission and support are required for 
students to participate in the program. If you have any 
questions about the information evening or the immersion 
program itself, please contact Mrs. Kate Garrone at 
kgarrone@vnc.qld.edu.au. Students are welcome to attend 
a Q&A session in V10 during lunchtime on Tuesday, May 
23rd. Please note that this session is not compulsory but is 
an opportunity to ask questions. It is a good addition to the 
information session but not a replacement. 
 

 
 
 

 

  

 

Please confirm your attendance by emailing Amanda Waterson at awaterson@vnc.qld.edu.au 
by Friday 19 May at the latest. 
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